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Our department fosters critical thinking, 
creativity, and teamwork through its 
distinctive interdisciplinary combination. We 
investigate cutting-edge methods of 
instruction and investigation that combine the 
knowledge of the humanities and applied 
sciences. This interdisciplinary approach, in 
my opinion, is crucial for tackling the intricate 
problems of our day.

      I urge you to make the most of all the tools 
and chances at your disposal, whether it means 
taking part in research projects, attending 
workshops, or getting involved in community 
projects. Your participation is essential to 
establishing a vibrant and encouraging 
atmosphere.

      Together, let's pursue development, discovery, 
and deep connections. I can't wait to see what 
our community can accomplish!

PROF. (DR.) VINAY 
KHATRI

Message from the Head of the 
Department





BRIDGE CLASSES 2K24-25

Lecture on Smart Cities

Lecture on Data Science

Each year, the Department of Applied 
Sciences and Humanities conducts a 
Bridge Course designed to ease the 

transition for new students from school 
to college. The 2024 Bridge Course 

commenced with an inaugural session 
on July 15, 2024. Dr. Vinay Khatri, Head 

of the Department, introduced the 
course structure, objectives, and goals, 

ensuring students had a clear 
understanding from the start. 

Following this, WhatsApp groups were 
set up to facilitate communication 

among students.





To help new students make a smooth 
transition from high school to college, the 
Department of Applied Sciences and 
Humanities, in partnership with IQAC cell 
PIET, hosts a Student Induction Program 
each year. On August 1, 2024, the Student 
Induction Program 2024 had its first 
session. In order to give students a clear 
introduction, the department head, Dr. 
Vinay Khatri, discussed the induction 
program, its goals, and its key 
characteristics during this session. 

Objectives of Student Induction 
Program:
1. Help the students to adapt to the college    
environment and its academic culture.
2. Introduce students to key academic 
resources, policies, and procedures.
3. Develop effective study strategies, time 
management, and organizational skills.
4. Enhance student’s communication, 
teamwork, and problem-solving abilities.
5. Foster a sense of community and 
belonging among incoming students.

STUDENT 
INDUCTION 

PROGRAMME
UDAAN 
2k24-25



Inauguration of SIP 
2k24

Yoga session during 
SIP

Meditation Session during SIP



Expert Session during 
SIP 2k24

Concluding Session of SIP 
2k24



Carbuncle 2024 was the seat of a plethora of enchanting 
events, including a Poetry Slam event held on 26 September, 

2024. This Mushayra event saw words coming to life as the 
student poets poured their emotions into their recital. The 

event was a resounding success with the top contenders being 
awarded certificates by the panel to promote their poetic 

talent.





The Department of Applied Sciences and Humanities has conducted the Student 
Induction Program (SIP) 2024. Under which the Literary Club has organised an event 
“NAMAN SHAHEEDON KO” on August 13, 2024, to celebrate the Independence week. 

This event aimed to bring together talented students from diverse backgrounds to 
express their thoughts, emotions, and patriotism through the art of Poetry and Story 

Narration. The event aimed to honor the significance of Independence Day, 
showcasing a blend of patriotic spirit and cultural activities.



Glimpses of ‘Naman Shaheedon Ko’ 
Event

Concluding Ceremony



Yoga Session by Isha Foundation

The department organized a meditation 
and yoga session entitled ‘Isha Yoga for 

Well-Being’ for the students of the 
institute under the Student Induction 

Programme (SIP) on November 12, 2024 
in the APJ Auditorium. The spiritual 
expert, Mr. Daskshith, led a guided 

meditation session to help the 
participants achieve a deeper state of 

relaxation and inner awareness. 
Additionally, he stressed the 

importance of sparing a few minutes 
from our daily lives for yoga and 

meditation to promote mental health 
and overall well-being.



Glimpses of the Yoga Session



A Board of Studies (BOS) Meeting was held on November 19, 2024 to draft and 
finalize the curriculum and syllabi for the upcoming academic year under the 

autonomous mode. The meeting was attended by all department heads, 
coordinators and members, and the board successfully decided on a revised 

curriculum and updated teaching, evaluation, and assessment methods at par with 
the industry requirements. The meeting concluded with an insistence on a two-
thronged approach: conducting regular FDPs and exploring industry-academia 

collaboration.

Board of Studies (BOS) Meeting



Glimpses of the 
BOS Meeting



An online workshop by the National Institute of Technical Teachers Training and 
Research (NITTTR), Chandigarh was held from November 19, 2024-December 2, 

2024 for the faculty of the department of Physics. The FDP involved expert lectures 
on specific topics related to technical education, discussion of new tools and 

technologies and some real-life case studies and examples to illustrate key concepts. 
The programme culminated in an interactive session where the faculty members 

and experts brainstormed latest industry practices and clarified doubts.

NITTTR Workshop





Campus Story Walk

The Campus Story Walk, held 
on November 28 ,2024, was yet 
another mile stone event that 

combined fun with intellectual 
rigor. The primary goal of the 

Campus Story Walk was to 
foster team work, problem-
solving skills, and creativity 
among participants while 

helping them rediscover the 
campus through 

anadventurous and interactive 
story telling experience.



Campus Story Walk



Parent Teacher Meeting (PTM)

A Parent-Teacher Meeting 
(PTM) for B.Tech first year 
students was convened on 

December 14, 2024 to 
provide a platform to the 
parents and guardians to 

interact with faculty 
members and discuss their 

concerns. They were 
informed of their ward’s 

academic progress, 
participation in 

extracurricular activities, 
and upcoming events. 
Faculty members also 

clarified the parents’ doubts 
regarding the curriculum 

under Autonomous mode.



PTM Glimpses
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